
Mid-Valley Hospital 

 
 

September 30, 2009  

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

We began working with The Medicus Firm in mid-September 2008, when our need to recruit a general 

surgeon came to a head.  Our recruiting Principal visited the community, met with other physicians in 

the area and helped us formulate a plan for a successful search.   

In very short order, our recruiter submitted 4 candidates for our review, and we chose to bring the best 

candidate in for an onsite visit.  He helped us to arrange the visit and it went extremely well.  

We chose to extend an offer to the candidate and had the agreement back in mid-December.  The entire 

search process took just 82 days!  

I really appreciated Steve’s diligence in working with us, his understanding of the physician search 

industry and his attention to detail.  We have since engaged them on additional searches and I continue 

to be optimistic about the work they are doing.  I recommend The Medicus Firm to any hospital or group 

looking to add additional staff.  

Sincerely,  

Randy Coffell 

Mid-Valley Hospital 

810 Jasmine St 

Omak, WA 98841  

Phone: (509) 826-1760  

Fax: (509) 826-7211 

E-Mail: webmaster@mvhealth.org  

 


